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To
The Committee on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities,

Att.: Jorge Araya,

e-mail: jaraya@ohchr.org,
cc.: crpd@ohchr.org
Taastrup, 24 March 2014
Sag 14-2014-00216– Dok. 155716 TO/sih/kft
Disabled Peoples Organisations Denmark, DPOD, has received ”Draft guidelines on the participation of disabled persons organisations, civil society organisations, national human rights institutions and other monitoring mechanisms, and other stakeholders in the work of the committee”. We thank you for this opportunity to give input to the draft.

We find it very useful with such guidelines to make interventions from civil society organisations as efficient and useful for the Committee as at all possible. 

That said we have a few remarks on the specific proposals in the draft guidelines.

Length of submissions 
The draft guidelines (2.1) mention a number occasions when written submissions can be sent by civil society organisations. Under 2.5 the guidelines are concerned with the length of submissions. It is not clear if the limit on 12 pages applies to all the different kinds of submissions mentioned under 2.1. 

Furthermore, the limit on 12 pages seems to refer to the standards for civil society submissions under the UPR-procedure. We find that both the Committee, civil society and    the human rights reporting procedures as such would gain from using procedures similar to other treaty bodies monitoring specific conventions like the CESAW or the CRC Committees. 

Time slot allocated coalitions
Denmark is on the Committees agenda this year. As civil society organisations we have been successful in submitting one unison civil society report. 38 Danish organisations and 23 Faroese organisations have contributed to the report. We did quite an effort to ensure the unison report.  It says in the draft (2.13) that time will be equally distributed among applicant organisations. We do understand and recognise the background for this viewpoint, but we find that it easily can work contrary to the intentions. Such a principle will make it much more attractive for the organisations to regroup and report and meet with the Committee one by one or in smaller groups. Thereby, the Committee will not be provided with an overview agreed upon by all organisations, but only descriptions of fragments of societies not prioritised or showing proportions. Furthermore, the process will not contribute to establishing a united and collaborating disability movement as is much needed in many countries. That would be a lost opportunity. We therefore propose to the Committee to allocate more space to coalitions than to specific individual organisations. 

We hope that you can use our remarks and look forward to enhance the quality of collaboration between civil society organisations and the Committee through clear and efficient guidelines.

Kind regards
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Thorkild Olesen

Deputy chair

